




Some information about Miss Turner:

• I am really looking forward to meeting everyone in P6/1

• My favourite subjects are Art & Design, P.E. and Drama

• I do kick-boxing and jogging to keep fit and really like swimming

• I enjoy crafts, gardening and flower arranging

• My favourite places are Loch Lomond, Yorkshire and Thailand





Some information about Miss Rice:

● My favourite subjects to teach are Art, Social Studies and Bikeability.

● I love to go on holiday to visit different countries.

● I enjoy cooking and tasting food from around the world.

● In my spare time I enjoy cycling and keeping fit.

● I’ve worked at Cross Arthurlie for a long time and I absolutely love it!





Things about school that will be different when you come back:

● Desks will be set out with spaces in between, so you are a safe distance 

from each other.

● You will have your own bag with equipment such as pencil, rubber, 

sharpener, glue stick, scissors, whiteboard and pen.  This will be kept in 

school and will belong to you.  

● You will be asked to wash your hands every time you come into the 

classroom and leave the classroom.



Things about school that will be different when you come back:

● Every year group will have a different area of the playground.

● You will have your packed lunch in the playground or in the classroom if 

it is wet.

● Playtime and lunchtime will be at different times, so there are not too 

many children in the playground at the same time.

● There will be a limit to the number of children in the toilets.  This is so 

you are not too close together.



Signs you will see around the school:



Things about school that will be the same when you come back:

● You will see and talk with your friends.

● You will get to know your teacher and your teacher will get to know you.

● You will go outside at playtime and lunchtime.

● You will have jotters to do your work in.

● You will learn and have fun!


